Dear parents, teachers, and employees:

In 1986, Congress passed the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA). The act requires local education agencies to notify occupants on an annual basis regarding any asbestos-containing materials used in the construction of the facility.

The architects and builders responsible for the construction of the facility certified that our building does not contain asbestos. More information about the AHERA Management Plan is available for review in the main office.